
GREAT HOLLANDS BOWLS CLUB  

Green: Recreation Ground, South Road, Wokingham, Berkshire, RG40 3EE  Tel: 01344 300105  

CLUB NEWSLETTER – MAY 2024 

We extend a warm welcome to all club members and update you all with the following:- 

o The club has purchased a defibrillator this is currently being kept secure behind the bar. 

Training in the use of this item is being looked into. Although the audio instructions are very 

clear 

 

o A friendly match against Arundel Bowls Club is being organised, this will be 6mxt so a 

maximum of 18 players are required plus supporters.  This will be held on Friday the 16th 

August and we will be travelling down by car (approx. 1.5hrs).  Please put your names down 

on either of the 2 forms in the club house or smokers hide 

 

o Due to holidays there are a few slots on the mens’ cleaning rota which need filling, please 

add your name if you can help out 

 

o The executive committee would like a volunteer to take on the role of membership 

secretary.  This is currently being done by the treasurer, the club secretary and the club 

house manager 

 

o Please support the friendly matches and put your name down to play.  These games are a 

great way to learn the game and are always played in a good humoured way.  This is how we 

all learn the game and receive some coaching on the way 

 

o Crib is played on Monday evenings, this is a very good way to meet other social and playing 

members.  This is not an internal league just a spot of fun to socialise and use the bar 

 

o The latest club members list has been sent out.  This is split with ladies at the top and gents 

below, this is done to aide the team captains.  Any errors or omissions please contact the 

club secretary 

 

o The club open day despite the poor weather resulted in 5 new members.  It raised some 

much needed funds.  Many thanks to those that ran the bar, the canteen, the tombola those 

that ran the rinks, the car park and the meeters and greeters, and to all those that turned up 

to help make the day a success 

 

o After a wet start to the season the green has started to play well, this will improve over the 

season.  The ground staff are trying their hardest to keep the green up to standard  

 

 


